
 

 

   
 
Dear Parents/Carers  

 
PSSA WINTER SEASON AMENDMENTS  

 
 
Regarding ground closures and wet weather the Penrith Zone PSSA, in consultation 
with Penrith City Council, has made the decision to amend its weekly competition for 
the Winter Season. It is consistently the goal of the PSSA to provide students with 
adequate opportunity to participate in competitive sport and this has driven the 
decision. 
  
It has been decided that the competition will be run as Gala Days for this season, to 
allow for the competition to be run more effectively and with less disruption. The 
Zone leaders are currently in discussion with members of council to confirm dates 
and venues for these events and this information will be communicated to students 
and families in the coming weeks.  
 
Families who have paid PSSA money last term can use these funds towards the 
Gala days.  
  
Thank you for your patience and understanding.  
  
 
 
  
Natalie Mansour       Tim Borg 
Principal       Sports Organiser     
21 July 2022   


